kevin.dean@crossvilletn.gov
_

From: Valerie Hale <valerie.hale@crossvilletn.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2019 3:21 PM

To: Kevin Dean

Subject: FW: Mariners Pointe Drive

From: Johnny Reeves <johnny@crossvillelistings.com>
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2019 3:20 PM

To: valerie.hale@crossvilletn.gov

Subject: Mariners Pointe Drive

| appreciate your help with the process for changing a road name. Per your instructions, please consider this my request
for the name change of Mariners Pointe Drive to Pointe Landing. Mr. Mark Moore, the new owner of the hotel property,
and myself, the new owner of the condos located on Mariners Pointe Drive, own the only properties fronting on this
street and would like to change the name since the resort will no longer be called Mariners Pointe. Mr. Moore and | are
in agreement with the name change to Pointe Landing. | have also confirmed this new road name is available with Sheila
Hawn at the E911 addressing office.

If there are any special called meetings we would like to get on those agendas to expedite the name change please. Will
you let me know when it is placed on the agenda for a meeting? Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank
you again for your help.

Johnny Reeves, Owner/Broker

Coar direct. (931)456-6100 call.text.fax.
b office. (931)707-7800
w. johnny.CrossvilleListings.com
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